
 

2024 Bassetlaw Apprenticeship Fair  

Bassetlaw District Council in partnership with the North Notts BID, RNN Group, North Notts College and 

the DWP are hosting a ‘pop up’ apprenticeship fair on 8th Feb 2024 for the wider Bassetlaw Community.   

We are keen to ensure apprenticeship and vocational training play their key part in the wider education 

mix and that young people, parents, job seekers and career changers have robust labour market 

information, understand the rapidly changing world of work, and are aware of the skills, attributes, 

qualities, and flexibilities our district employers are looking for. 

The event will showcase local employers with both live apprenticeship vacancies and upcoming 

vacancies in the coming months.   We hope this event will start the process of sharing this LMI and we 

welcome employers and stakeholder’s engagement in this activity.   

We are reaching out to offer 25+ spaces for employers to showcase their opportunities.  The event will 

be actively promoted to schools, colleges and 6th Form, DWP Customers and social media/ press release 

to the wider Bassetlaw community. Based on previous events we would expect 250+ attendees.  

 

 

 

The free event is a great opportunity for you to launch your 2024 apprenticeship recruitment plans plus 

perhaps build some future connections for work experience, internships, volunteering and/or future job 

opportunities! 

For an informal chat on this or any other skills related query contact;  

Tim Gladman - Skills Officer (Economic Development), 

Bassetlaw District Council,  

07551 827 248 / tim.gladman@bassetlaw.gov.uk 

  
 

The Bridge Skills Hub, Worksop, S80 1DT 

8th Feb 2024  - Open 16:30 - 19:30 


